
 

 

 

 

IQRA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ALIGARH 

 

NOT I CE  (25-05-21) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Kindly note the following: 

 

 Online Classes shall remain suspended on 26th May, 2021 on account of 

Buddha Purnima. 

 Summer Vacation will commence from 31st May to 30th June, 2021.  

 Regular  Classes will start from 01st July, 2021.  

 

 

Stay Safe, Stay Blessed 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 
 


